
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20220051. 

John Plescow 
Thursday, August 4, 2022 4:15 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: TO CLK for Docket 20220051 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2022 3:50 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: TO CLK for Docket 20220051 

From: Nina M <nm51zero@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 12:13 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket 20220051 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/4/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05228-2022 

This is regarding FPL Docket 20220051: Please do not grant any more rate increases. We are paying the highest 
rates here in NW Florida and we cannot take any more increases. You need to roll back the tiered rate structure 
or at least modify it to above l 500kw before the rate increase. You have allowed the largest profit margin and 
FPL should use their profits to reinvest in their company infrastructure. 

Nina Mazur 
Pensacola, FL 
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